
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

GARRYDUFF NEWS 
 22nd October 2021 
 

Website:  www.garryduffps.com 

Our HARVEST ASSEMBLY is being shared 

on seesaw today.   

School is closed from Mon 25th – Fri 29th 

Oct for half term.  School will re-open on 

Monday 1st November for all pupils.  We 

hope you all enjoy the opportunity to spend 

time with your families.  
 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM: Mrs Cochrane, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 

 
 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

MON 1ST NOV:  P7 Grafters 

TUES 2nd NOV: P4-7 Football (£2.50) 

WED 3RD NOV:  P4-7 Hockey (£2.50) 

THURS 4TH NOV:  P7 Grafters 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

FOOTBALL/HOCKEY – Remember these 

activities will be outside and children should 

dress appropriately for the weather and bring 

a warm coat, gloves, woolly hat.   

PTA AGM ON ZOOM 

Our school PTA plays a very vital for our 

school.  They help to provide funding that can 

be used to purchase resources and pay for 

experiences for your children. 

We are planning to hold our AGM on Monday 

1st November at 7.30pm on Zoom.  The link 

for the meeting will be sent on seesaw nearer 

the time.  At the meeting we welcome ideas 

for fundraising for the year ahead 

AGENDA: Welcome; Election of office 

bearers; Fundraising for 2021/22; AOB 

 

 

 

CONTACTING SCHOOL 

Seesaw is an excellent way for home and school 

to keep in touch with each other, but please 

remember that if you have an urgent message for 

your child’s teacher you should contact school by 

telephone.  School staff do not check seesaw 

while they are teaching.  

 

 

 

ELECTION OF ECO COUNCIL AND SCHOOL COUNCIL 

P7 pupils have taken part in an application process to be part of our School Council and Eco Council.  

I was very impressed by the standard of the applications and presentations given by each of our 

pupils - well done boys and girls! 

School Council – Kaci, Emily, Rachel, Abbie, LJ, Theo 

Eco Council – Harry, Jake, Lewis, Kristopher 

I look forward to meeting with our council members at the beginning of November to discuss our 

plans for the incoming year.  Each class will have a link council member who will be their voice on our 

committees.   

 

 
 

 

 

       

FLASHING LIGHTS SPEED LIMIT 

Please remember to abide by the 20mph speed 

limit when the lights are in operation in the 

morning and afternoon.  PSNI are monitoring 

speed.   

 

 

Poppies will be on sale in school from Mon 1st Nov. 

 

 

 


